
 

 

         

We are researchers at the University of Toronto looking for 

people with stroke or their family members from ethnic 

minority communities to take part in our stroke study.  

 
 

 

You could help us understand what supports people and their families from diverse 

communities need to get better after stroke.  

 

Joining the study means that you would have 3 individual meetings (1-hour each) 

and 1 group meeting (2-hours). These meetings could happen by phone, Zoom or 

in-person depending on your preference. To thank you for your help, we will 

provide a $20 honorarium after each meeting. If you are interested in finding out 

more, please contact us: 
 

Miranda Wu 

miranda.wu@mail.utoronto.ca 

519-571-5254 

 

 

Thank you for helping us improve stroke services for people in our community. 

 

 


